
 

 
 

 

The Corporation of the Town of Orangeville 
 

By-law Number 2021- 
 

A by-law to amend By-law 2003-041 being a By-law to permit 
Boulevard Cafes in the Central Business District 
 
Whereas the Town wishes to amend By-law 2003-041 to implement measures to 
provide flexibility for local food and beverage establishments in response to the COVID-
19 pandemic; 
 
Now therefore be it resolved that the Council for The Corporation of the Town of 
Orangeville hereby enacts as follows: 
 
1. That By-law 2003-041 be amended for the 2021 Calendar year by amending 

the definition of “boulevard café” and “summer season” as follows: 
 

“boulevard café” means a designated outdoor area on the sidewalk associated 
with an adjoining commercial premises, no wider than the width of the premises’ 
storefront, excluding the width of the entrance and may include up to two 
parking spaces in front of the subject commercial premises.” 

 
“summer season” for the purpose of a boulevard café located: 
 
(a) on a sidewalk means the period of time between April 1, 2021 and 

November 30, 2021; 
(b) on a parking space means the period of time between May 1, 2021 and 

November 30, 2021. 
 

2. That By-law 2003-041 be amended for the 2021 Calendar year by adding the 
following: 

 
 
  



 
6.12 That a 2021 permit be subject to the following terms and conditions: 
 

(a) all Public Health and Safety guidelines be complied with; 
(b) that all outdoor patio furniture, equipment and other items be 

removed as required by the Town for snow removal or property 
maintenance; 

(c) any safety measures applied by the Town as part of the approval 
of an application be adhered to. 

 
 
Read three times and finally passed this 8th day of March, 2021. 
 
 
 
 

  
Sandy Brown, Mayor 

 
 

 
Karen Landry, Clerk 


